
CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 STATEMENT 
 
California Proposition 65 

Prop 65 requires that a “clear and reasonable warning” be provided by a Person/Company in the course of 
doing business, who manufactures, produces, assembles, processes, handles, distributes, stores, sells, or 
otherwise transfers a consumer product which he or she knows to contain a chemical known to the state to 
cause cancer or reproductive toxicity to any person to whom the product is sold or transferred. 
 
Some products produced by Vanamatic Company contain chemicals listed on the California Proposition 65 list 
of chemicals that might cause cancer or reproductive harm such as lead, nickel and chromium.   This 
statement serves as notification of the presence of these chemicals. 
 
Customers may request an SDS (Safety Data Sheet) for the material used to produce customer purchased 
products.  The warning statement below applies to products supplied by Vanamatic company. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact: Vanamatic Company Purchasing or Sales Department for SDS information pertaining to 
purchased products from Vanamatic Company or our distributors. 
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